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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his 

absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss 
Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Father David Cloake. 

 
Our Value this week is Friendship. 

“Do to others as you would have them do to you..” Luke 6 v31 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Thank you to everyone who was able to support the School Association Stall in the High 
Street last Sunday for the Whitton Lights Event. They had a wonderful collection of 
donations, so thank you to everyone who was able to contribute to the staff. Of course 
there needs to be a big “thank you” to everyone who was able to help run the stall and 
to those who organised everything. Thank you! 
 
We have our Advent Discos tonight, which I know that the children are very excited 
about. Please make sure you are familiar with the drop off and collection procedures 
and that your child brings any medication that they may have from home, as there will 
not be access to the school-stored medication. Thank you to the School Association for 
all their planning and organisation for tonight. 
 
Year 6 had a wonderful Enterprise Day on Tuesday when they presented their business 
ideas to a panel of judges and then set up their stalls to sell their goods to all the 
children and visiting parents. It has been a great experience for them, having the 
opportunity to learn lots about the challenges and choices when setting up a business 
and the economics that go with it. Thank you to all the parents who were able to come 
and help throughout the day and well done Year 6! 

 
Father David will be leading our Advent Mass next Wednesday, but unfortunately, due 
to the stage going up in readiness for the Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity the following week, 
we won’t have space in the Hall for parents to attend. We’re sorry about this and hope 
you appreciate the circumstances. 
 
With the Christmas theme in mind, the children are all getting ready and preparing for 
their various Christmas events which are coming up over the next few weeks. I hope as 
many of you are able to attend, so please keep an eye out in the newsletter for dates 
and times. 
 
Unfortunately last week both the Girls’ and Boys’ Football Teams were unable to 
register any wins in their games against Nelson and Heathfield, with both teams losing 
their games. They played with determination and passion and never gave up. My thanks 
to Mr Ghedia for coaching the boys and to all the parents who helped with walking and 
supporting. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 

Mr Corke 
 



Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 
 

CHARITY SHOEBOXES - REMINDER 
A reminder that we would like the children to bring in 
shoeboxes for babies or children of a specific age 
range.  Please see last week’s newsletter for the list of 
items which can be donated.   
 
As soon as your box is ready please send it into school, 
making sure it is clearly labelled.  All boxes need to be 
donated by Friday 13th December.   Thank you for 
your support. 
 
PANTOMIME HELPERS 
Thank you to all those parents who volunteered to help 
with the pantomime.  We had a great response.  If you 
have received a slip asking you to help please return it 
as soon as possible.  Thank you. 
 
 
 

 

Celebration 
ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 18th November 2019 
CLASS % 
Friendship 99.00 
Endurance 96.36 
Peace 98.33 
Forgiveness 94.64 
Reverence 96.21 
Service 99.33 
Justice 95.56 
Well done to Service class for achieving the best  
attendance for this week. 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
Friendship class Lewis 
Endurance class  Reuben 
Peace class  Zachary 
Forgiveness class  Violet WB 
Reverence class  William 
Service class  Jayden 
Justice class  Whole Class 
 
Correction: Last week’s certificate for Service class was 
awarded to Dylan. 
 
LDBS CIRCLE OF PRAYER 
The school that we will be praying for next week is 
Lalelam C of E Primary School. 
 

Y5 SCHOOL JOURNEY TO ISLE OF WIGHT 

For those families who have chosen to pay in 
instalments the third payment of £60 is due to be made 
today.  If you have not already done so, send payment 
into school in a clearly labelled envelope or pay online 
via https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool. 
Thank you. 
 

YEAR 1 SPACE WORKSHOP 
A reminder that for children in Year 1 the cost is £5.80 
per child.  Please send payment into school in a clearly 
labelled envelope or pay online via the website 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool by 
Friday 30th of November.  Year 1 will be saving their 
School Association subsidy to use on a trip later in this 
academic year.  Thank you. 
 
LOST PROPERTY 
Once again the Lost Property box is overflowing with 
unnamed items of uniform.  Any items not collected by 
next Friday will be donated to the second hand uniform 
sale. 
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